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ADMINISTRATIVE NOTICE 
TO:  Distribution 

FROM:  Carlo Costanza, Executive Director 

DATE:   February 20, 2020 

SUBJECT: Environmental Review for General City Law § 36 Applications 

EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY 

General City Law § 36 sets forth the Board’s authority to hear an appeal regarding objections issued by the Department 

of Buildings related to a permit for a building which is either not located on a mapped street, or is located on a mapped 

street which does not provide access to such building. 

All applications for a waiver pursuant to General City Law § 36 must be accompanied by the appropriate 

City Environmental Quality Review submission at the time of filing. The CEQR filing has a separate fee schedule and 

instructions. Questions regarding the CEQR process should be directed to Tracie Behnke, Director of Environmental 

Projects, at (212) 386-0086. 


